
Art is such a beautiful thing! 
Students from each grade created a beautiful piece of art work during the month of April and 
the first week of May. Each piece of work was either displayed on the wall or on the counter. 
Classes had the opportunity visit the classroom to look at the variety of artwork. A special 
thank you goes out to Mme. Vachon for her time, dedication and for inspiring the school 
community with Art. Below are a number of pictures from the Art show in Mme. Vachon’s 
room. 
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